
A notice to all Leominster veterans 

Your are invited to join Massachusetts Secretary of Veteran’s Services  

Francisco Ureña  
Secretary Ureña will be attending a special Veteran’s Town Hall Meeting in 

Leominster to answer questions from local veterans. 

 This is an open forum for all area veterans and family members to ask  

questions and learn more about veteran’s services in Massachusetts. 

Joining Secretary Ureña will be 
 

  Mayor      Dean Mazzarella 

  Veteran’s Services          Richard Voutour 

  Veteran and event host  Thomas “Frank” Ardinger 

Tuesday, September 20 

6:00 PM to 7:30 PM 

Leominster Veteran’s Center 

100 West Street 

Leominster MA 01453 


